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March 2025 

Dear Parents /Carers 

Re: Y1 Manchester Transport Museum 

We have arranged a trip to the Manchester Transport Museum on Wednesday 21st May 2025. 

This visit will feature specially tailored activities and learning opportunities for Primary school children, 

which will directly link to the topic work we will be been doing in class.  

School would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £6.50 to cover the cost of transport. 

This voluntary contribution should be made via Parentpay. If you need your password re-setting, or require 

a PayPoint bar code to allow cash payment at any PayPoint shop location, then please contact school office 

as soon as possible. 

If insufficient voluntary contributions are received at the school by this date, school will need to cancel the 

trip and we will return all contributions received. 

There will be a link sent separately nearer to the time regarding lunch options, for the day of the trip.  

School uniform must be worn for this trip. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this trip please speak to the class teachers. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Cave & Miss Parry 

Year 1 Teachers  
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